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  CHARITY NEWS 

Christmas Shoebox Appeal 2023 

The Gift of Giving at The Royal School 

 

In addition to the Spirit Week festivities, we also had a meaningful initiative called 
the Shoebox Initiative. Students giftwrapped shoeboxes filled with toys for             
underprivileged children. This act of kindness and generosity reminded us of the 
importance of giving back and spreading joy during the holiday season. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to all those that donated to those in need during Spirit Week, we 
raised over 45,000 EGP For Emergency Relief for Gaza and gave 187 gift boxes to   

underprivileged children.  
Thank You All For The Spirit of Caring! 


